
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Friday, 4 December 2015 
 

NOTICE TO JUNIOR SCHOOL ONLY - END OF YEAR SERVICE  
 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
PRACTICE – MONDAY AND TUESDAY 
Please be informed that the procedure for the Whole School Practices at the Nautilus 
Theatre on Monday the 7th and Tuesday the 8th of December will require only JUNIOR 
SCHOOL STUDENTS to be dropped off at Maybe Diva at 8.45am.  Middle and Senior 
School students will be transferred to the Theatre via the buses that return the Junior School 
mid morning.   
 
EOYS – TUESDAY AND WEDNESDAY NIGHT 
All Junior School students will need to be dropped off at the back of the theatre at 5.30pm 
ready for the service to commence at 6.00pm, on Tuesday the 8th and Wednesday the 9th of 
December. When students arrive, they are asked to find their home class teacher 
immediately. At the end of the performance, parents will need to collect their children from 
this point. 
 
It is important that all students attend the End of Year Service this year as each student has a 
special role within the service. If a student is unable to attend the End of Year service it is 
imperative that a letter is written addressed to the Principal explaining the reason for 
absence. 
 
All students must arrive in full official summer uniform as below. We ask that students come 
to school in their Sports Uniform on the Tuesday and Wednesday so to leave their summer 
uniforms clean and ready for the service. 
 
GIRLS OFFICIAL SUMMER SCHOOL FUNCTIONS:  
Reception – Year 1 Short sleeve College polo shirt, skirt, white college socks and 

black leather lace up or buckle shoes. 
Junior School Year 2 - 5: Dress – short white College socks – black leather lace up or 

buckle shoes. 
 
 
BOYS OFFICIAL SUMMER SCHOOL FUNCTIONS:  
Reception – Year 1 Charcoal Shorts, short sleeved College polo shirt, black 

College socks and Black leather lace up shoes. 

Junior School Year 2 – 5: Charcoal shorts – short sleeved shirt – short black socks Black 
lace up shoes. 

Thank you. 
 


